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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief- Curriculum Implementation Division (CID)

Chief- School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
Unit Heads / Section Heads

Public Schools District Supervisor

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

EVa rdome Merthel Merana
Date: 2022.07.21 11:36:00
Merthel Merana Jogo

FROM MERTHEL M. EVARDOME CESQ\V
Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT ADDENDUM TO UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM DATED JULY 11,
2022 RE: ENERGY EFFICIENCY EXCELLENCE (EEE) AWARDS 2022
DATE g July 22, 2022

Attached herewith is the letter from the Regional Director, Francis Cesar B. Bringas
regarding the Call for Entries of the Department of Energy for Energy Efficiency Excellence
(EEE) Awards 2022 dated July 12, 2022.

For your information and guidance.
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July 12, 2022 O
RECEIVED
To: Schools Division Superintendents 52-104994

Date: July 18, 2022
Time: 7:44 AM

Dear Superintendents, By: Dianne

This is to inform your office about the call for entries of the Department of Energy for
the Energy Efficiency Exellence (EEE) Awards 2022.

This annual event aims to recognize the outstanding achievements and best practices
of the buildings, industrics, groups, individuals and the government sector in
implementing Energy Efficiency and Conservation (EEC) in their respective facilities.
Last day of submission is on July 22, 2022.

Kindly refer to the attached letter from DOE for the details. Those who are interested to
paI’lIClpdlL may contact the organization at 8479-2900 loc. 214 / 275 or email
doc.cpmpdugmail.com if they have any questions or concerns.

Furthermore, those interested in joining are reminded of the following conditions:

a) that the Schools Division Office be informed, in writing, of participation in the
said activity;

b) participation is strictly on a voluntary basis;

¢} expenses to be incurred shall be on a personal basis or sourced from a
legitimate local government unit or donor; and

d) strict observance of Time-On-Task Policy or the No Disruption of Classes
Policy of the Department.

Please also be reminded that this letter is disseminated not for endorsement per DO 28,
s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the
concerned public.

Please be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

FRANCIS CES B. BRINGAS
Regional Director 4,
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